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 Jon, 

I just wanted to thank you for an enjoyable evening Wednesday night. It was fun, lively, and entertaining 
all while tying in the beauty of the good works at Mercy Home. I will certainly continue to spread the 
word to others looking for a great source of entertainment during similar dinner events … I had a blast; a 
nice break for a “jailbird accountant” … lol !!! 

Have a great day and a wonderful weekend 

Warm Regards, 

  

John O'Keefe, CFO 

Director of Business Operations 
Cleary School for the Deaf 
301 Smithtown Boulevard 
Nesconset, NY 11767-2077 
631-588-0530 ext. 231 
j.okeefe@clearyschool.org 
www.clearyschool.org 
  
  
... Weekly reflection: " There is never a better measure of what a person is than what he does when he's 
absolutely free to choose." 
     ~ William M. Bulger ~ 
  

  


